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Issue 22 –  25th September 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs 

and PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of   

interaction between staff and management.  

 

Final section of Alotaa school footpath  

Alotaa school in Auki is currently working on the final section of the footpath which runs from the classrooms 

up to the school playing ground. The last part of the section is always muddy as water always anchor there.  

With  this last section it will now boost the students attendance especially those from inland that usually  used 

the muddy road to come to school.   

Progress of Auki Clinic  Townend school footpath  

Work on slabbing the Auki clinic  Ablution block is progressing very well at 

the moment.  Currently local workers are working on drainage system and 

payment of the clinic. This will address flow of water system and protect the 

clinic surroundings.  

Town end school footpath in Auki is shaping up very fast at the moment. The 

footpath runs from the Western end of the classroom to the Eastern end. So far 

school children enjoying walking on the completed section.  



News/ Announcements 

1.     Flight to repatriate Solomon Islands students studying in Philippines will be on 27 and 29 September.  

2. Member of Parliament for North Guadalcanal Constituency, Hon. Samson Maneka has switched allegiance to the ruling Government. 

3. Voters from North East Guadalcanal and Central Honiara Constituencies will go to the polls on the 18th of November to elect their members of parlia-

ment. 

4. The U.S. Embassy in Port Moresby, Papua New Guinea, is awaiting the outcome of the report into the explosion that killed two bomb specialists in Tasa-

he, West Honiara. 

5. While Coronavirus (COVID-19) has severely impacted the Solomon Islands tourism industry, the country has nevertheless achieved strong success in 

improving its global ranking as a destination for adventure tourism.  

Banana Valley satellite market  

The satellite market at Banana valley of Gizo is shaping up well at the moment. 

The local workers are expecting to put up rafter and roofing next week.  

Completed Munda Jetty  

The Munda jetty in Western Province is finally completed. The seven meter long 

jetty is been describe by the islanders as the bridge to Munda town. People pass-

ing by on OBM are happy to see such development that  will definitely help them 

to access services in Munda.  

Botanical foot bridge  

Botanical footbridge has reached the footing stage. Currently the local workers 

are working on aligning the beam to follow by flooring and railing. The project is 

aim to complete next month.  

Antioch footbridge  

Work on the new footbridge at Antioch in the Central Honiara  is pro-

gressing very well at moment. Currently the workers are working on foam 

works and structures of the bridge before actual pouring of concrete will 

take place in the coming weeks.  


